
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WHILE I RELISH OUR WARM MONTHS, 
WINTER FORMS OUR CHARACTER AND 
BRINGS OUT OUR BEST.  
 
– TOM ALLEN. 

A NEW YUMMY 
RECIPIE THAT YOU 
AND YOUR 
CHILDREN CAN 
ENJOY! 

RODGER FEDERER 
BUILDS 50 NEW 
PRESCHOOLS IN 
AFRICA. 
More information on the 
final page 

My Kindy  
Toronto 

My Kindy Toronto 

Welcome to the Wonderful world of 
My Kindy  

 
 
Play outside, jump in puddles, build a fort, read a great book, run 
barefoot, go on adventures, try new things, climb trees, hunt for 
bugs, make mud pies, DREAM BIG! 
 

We are forever encouraging our children to explore the 
environment that surrounds them, whether it is through 
dramatic play, risk taking or investigation and discovery.   
Here at My Kindy the environment is a teacher that the children 
learn to respect and nurture. With World Environment Day 
approaching we will be focusing on how we together can care 
for our beautiful environment.  
 
 

First Day of Winter ---------------------1st  
World Environment Day --------------5th  
Ramadan (Begins) ----------------------7th 

World Oceans Day ---------------------8th 

Red Nose Day ---------------------------24th   



 

will find Settle Your Glitter enticing. The app helps kids 
choose the name of their emotion and its intensity 
before practicing one method to calm down. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY ς 5TH  

 

World Environment Day (WED) is the United Nations’ 
principal vehicle for encouraging worldwide awareness 
and action for the environment. The WED theme this 
year is "Seven Billion Dreams. One Planet. Consume with 
Care." The well being of humanity, the environment, and 
the functioning of the economy, ultimately depend upon 
the responsible management of the planet’s natural 
resources. Find out more at 
www.unep.org/wed/index.asp 

 

RED NOSE DAY ς 24TH   

 

 

SIDS and Kids is dedicated to saving the lives of babies 

and children during pregnancy, birth, infancy, childhood 

and supporting bereaved families.  Each year Red Nose 

Day is the last Friday in June.    

 

Fundraising activities and events run for the entire 

month of June. Get involved rednoseday.com.au 

 

Slow cooker chicken soup 
 

Ingredients  
4 potatoes, peeled and diced 
4 carrots, peeled and sliced 
2 brown onions, diced 
4 sticks of celery, sliced 
4 cloves garlic, crushed 
1 pct. French onion soup 
2L chicken stock 
6 chicken thighs whole, trimmed of all fat 
1/2 cup flat-leaf parsley, chopped 
 

Method 
 
1. Place all the vegetables into the pot in order of list. 
2. Mix French onion soup into the chicken stock and 
pour over vegetables. 
3. Push chicken thighs under liquid and cook for a 
minimum of 4 hours on high or 8 hours on low setting.  
4. Remove chicken from pot and using 2 forks shred 
the chicken thighs. Return chicken to pot and stir in 
the flat-leaf parsley. 
Notes:  
a) Place the hard vegetables on the bottom of the pot to 
make sure they all cook properly. B) Mix the French onion 
soup into the stock ensures that the flavour is distributed 
evenly c) Serve it with crusty bread and stir a generous 
handful of chopped parsley through it before serving. 
 
Source: www.kidspot.com.au/kitchen/recipes/slow-cooker-
chicken-soup-1196?ref=collection_view%2Cslow-cooker-
recipes 

 

App Reviews 
Below are apps designed to guide relaxation and 
meditation in young children and one just for the 
bubs attention. 

 
Breathe, Think, Do with Sesame 

Sesame Street - FREE 

 Adorable, familiar Sesame 
Street characters engage kids, 
who'll have fun actively helping 
the blue monster deal with 
problems. 

 Super Stretch Yoga  
Momentous Institute - FREE 

 
Simple yet beautiful, emotional 
regulation tool for children: the 
charming graphics and smooth 
animations make it likely that kids 

Community Connections 
Thank you to our friend Peewee at Toronto Yacht 
Club for donating a Sabot to the children at My 
Kindy Toronto. We have some very happy sailors 
and pirates.  

 
 



 

HEALTH & SAFETY: Heater safety this winter 
 

It’s just so cold! Winter is upon us – Heaters certainly have a place 
in our homes; however, every year children are hospitalised due to 
burns. The injuries range from superficial third degree burns to full 
thickness first-degree burns. Children of 2-5 years old are the most 
commonly admitted, with hands being the predominant point of 
injury. Even touching the grate or casing of the heater can lead to 
permanent scarring, and in some cases prolonged treatment times. 
 
Kidsafe has issued an online fact sheet detailing the measures parents 
and carers can take to avoid their little ones getting burnt this winter. 
 
Tips to Keep Your Kids Safe this Winter 
 
• Remember that there is no nightwear on the market, which is 

100%, fireproof, so choose materials, which have a low likelihood 
of catching alight. Wool poses a lower risk, as does nylon, 
however, nylon can melt and stick to the skin. Choose garments 
that are close-fitting with no frills and check the fire danger 
warning on the label. Chenille and cotton-flannelette are highly 
flammable so it would be advisable to avoid these materials for 
nightwear.  
 

• Before pulling your heater out of storage check online to make 
sure that the model you are using has not been recalled. Also 
check the cord for any fraying or breaks, and ensure that the 
power outlet on your wall is securely attached. When you turn the 
heater on stay alert to any unusual sounds or smells, these could 
be an indication that your heater needs to be replaced. 
 

• Keep the heater in a central room where an adult can supervise it 
easily. Burns to children often occur when they have been left 
alone in the room with a heater, so investing in a fireguard can 
also decrease your child’s chances of injury. To be effective the 
guard must be securely attached to a wall so that the heater is 
behind a firm barricade. It must also be a decent height with gaps 
between 5-9cms to avoid other injuries such as falling in, or 
getting a head, arm or finger stuck. 

World Oceans Day on June 8th is the United 
Nations recognised day of ocean celebration 
and action. This year, people all over our blue 
planet are celebrating with the theme “Healthy 
Oceans, Healthy Planet.” Organisations and 
individuals around the world are promoting 
prevention of plastic ocean pollution with 
events in their communities, special 
announcements, and everything in between!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
  
 
 
  
 

 
• Rather than leaving a heater in your child’s room overnight, use it 

initially to heat up the room- perhaps while you read them a story; 
then remove it when you leave. This ensures that you have 
supervised the area while in use. Wearing long pyjamas and adding 
extra blankets to the bed is a safer solution to keep out the cold, and 
it decreases the risk of dehydration during the night. 
 

• Think twice about using baby walkers during the colder months as 
they make it a lot easier for little hands to reach hot surfaces. 
 

• Finally, one of the most important things that you can do is to teach 
your child how to be safe around heat sources. You can create 
imaginary scenarios such as ‘what would you do if you got burnt or 
caught fire?’ When the heater is turned off and cool, use it as a prop 
to enact how these accidents can happen, and what they would 
need to do next. For example, if they burnt their hand they must 
place it under cold running water for 20 minutes and call out for 
someone’s help. Remember that acting fast is essential when in a 
burns emergency, so children need to know what to do.  
 
Nothing beats learning life skills early on… 
Heaters and other electrical appliances don’t only cause burns to 
children, they can be deadly when left unattended or when faulty. If 
you do nothing else this winter, check that you have working fire 
alarms in your home. Put a first aid kit in your garage so you can 
access it from outside. Show your children how to escape a fire if it 
was ever to occur in your house by making the easiest exits obvious, 
and finally, role-play this simple advice to avoid toxic smoke 
inhalation- drop down low and go, go, go!  
For emergencies call: 000 

 

How can you get involved? “Simply take  
3 pieces of rubbish with you when you  
leave the beach, waterway or …anywhere  
and dispose of them thoughtfully.”  
 
Take 3' is a not-for-profit organisation  
formed in Australia in 2009 that aims to  
raise awareness of plastic pollution  
(marine debris) by encouraging each visitor to the beach, waterway 
or...anywhere to simply take 3. We also encourage everyone to reduce 
unnecessary plastic consumption - and make our lives a little less plastic! Find 
out more at http://www.take3.org.au. 

 
Shoe Match - Materials: many pairs of shoes! 
This is a very simple activity to engage young children in learning about comparing objects. Firstly gather a pairs of shoes 
from all members of your family and place them in a pile together.  
 
• Discuss with your child the similarities and differences between shoes, are they the same colour, type or size? 
• Start by matching pairs together. Demonstrate first; your blue left jogger with your blue right jogger. 
• Once the concept is understood extend the activity to match colours or even types of shoes. 

World Oceans Day 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Readiness Section 

 

This month while continuing to focus on writing our names and 
our number concepts, we have also started to discuss surnames 
and what they mean. This will help our Starfish as we start to 
introduce them into our writing. 
We are also starting to further develop the children’s self-
regulation. We are getting the children to problem solve more 
often and we are giving the children more opportunities to make 
decisions for themselves. We believe this will help the children 
throughout their schooling as they become more independent.  

Parent Teacher Interviews – 27 June – 1 July 2016  
We strongly encourage families thinking about sending their 
children to school in 2017 to book an interview with Kim and 
Ashton.  

Kiss Goodbye to MS – We raised 
$132.00 

Animal Safety Week 

On the 16th May we were recognizing Animal Safety Week and were very lucky to 
have a visit from the RSPCA. They gave us a talk about dog safety and how we 

should/shouldn’t approach different dogs in our community. During the talk the 
children were very engaged and loved listening to our visitors and meeting their 
special friend “Rusty”. Later on in the week we had a visit from the Living safely 

with dogs program and meet a real dog named Jett. We learnt again how to 
approach a dog in our home or community and at the end of the program we 

showed our learning through giving Jett a pat! This week we had lots of 
community involvement and through lots of songs, chants and information we 

were able to learn how to be an active citizen in our community. 

 



 

Tadpole  – Woohoo we have seen lots of 

bubbies take off walking over the last month. It 
is so wonderful to see them reaching these 
important milestones. The taddies have also 
been exploring creative arts which you will see 
displayed in the room.  
 

Pipi – Music, Music, Music our little 

musicians have had a splendid time this last 
month exploring music. With some new 
instruments and dancing ribbons the children 
have been rocking out to lots of tunes.  
 

Stingray – The Stingrays have been busy 

this month talking about containing the spread 
of germs. They have explored a range of 
activities that teaches the children about what 
happens when germs are spread how to 
manage the spread of germs.  
 

Starfish  – The big kids of TELC have been 

focusing on healthy eating and sustainability. 
They have made healthy vegetable shakes 
while also managing the amount of rubbish 
they put in the bin. These are both important 
areas for our children to be learning about.   
 

DonÙt forget you can follow us on 

our daily journey through 

Storypark  

 
 

FEDERER BUILDS 50 NEW 
PRESCHOOLS IN AFRICA. 

 

The 34 year-old Swiss athlete has funded the 
building of schools for years, like this one in the 
video located in Malawi. He spent the day at the 
preschool visiting, sitting in classes, helping cook 
and serve lunch, and hanging out with the kids on 
their playground. 
 
The early childhood Centre’s are scattered 
throughout six countries, with more than 50 
preschools in Malawi alone. 
 
άLΩƳ ǎƻ ƘŀǇǇȅ ŀƴŘ ŜƳƻǘƛƻƴŀƭ ǘƘŀǘ L Ŏŀƴ ǎŜŜ ŀ 
preschool of this quality hereςƛǘΩǎ ǉǳƛǘŜ 
ŜȄǘǊŀƻǊŘƛƴŀǊȅΣέ said Federer during his visit. έ¢ƘŜ 
commǳƴƛǘȅ ƛǎ ǎƻ ŎƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƪƛŘǎΣ ƛǘΩǎ 
ǎƻ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ όŀǎύ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΦέ 
 
To date, the Roger Federer Foundation has spent 
$13 million over the past decade, touching the lives 
of more than 285,000 children. With renewed 
focus and the involvement of local teachers and 
NGOs, it plans to be feeding and teaching one 
million kids by 2018. 
 
Source: http://www.goodnewsnetwork.org/roger-
federer-african-preschools/ 
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How can we make our 
newsletter even better?  
 
What information would 
you like us to include? 

 

Director: Emily Perry 

Email: telc@mykindys.com.au 

Phone number: 49505220 

 

 

My Kindy Toronto Early Learning Centre 

 


